
          February 4, 2020 

Whom it May Concern: 

 

I wanted to let you know how important Concorde Career College and the opportunity to use the GI Bill 

there has changed my life. My husband being a veteran for over 25 years, also had his career with the 

BNSF Railroad. He originally joined the military to pay for school but loved the military so much he 

stayed on for as long as he has. It also meant that because of his careers with the US Army and the 

Railroad, that he was not in need of using the financial aide for school. He was able to transfer me his 

post 9-11 GI Bill to use for my schooling to further my education. It was then that I found Concorde 

Career College. 

 

Through Concorde I have attended two separate programs being an accredited school. I first attended the 

Medical Assisting program and graduated with honors in 2013. After several years in the field, I had 

decided it was time to go even further and went for my nursing LPN program. Having the exceptional 

experience I had at Concorde before, knowing they were accredited, and that GI would pay for me to 

attend the school, I chose to attend there to get my nursing education and once again graduated with 

honors in November 2019. 

 

Being a full time mom, grandma, wife, cheer volunteer, and everything else that I do, I was unable to 

attend a public college or university, not only for the expense of it all, but the extreme length of time it 

would take me to finish and get a degree at a public college. Through Concorde and my ability to use the 

Post 911 GI Bill, I have been able to better myself with education and advancement in my given field. I 

can now help my husband support our family. I am thankful that I had such an incredible opportunity 

given me. I would never had been able to achieve all that I have if I had gone to a public college. 

 

Thank You for taking my letter in to consideration, 

 

Cher Huppunen 

 

360-980-0290 

 



 

 


